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2024 Convention Report 

 

 I have been very honored to serve as the Region 5 director for another year. I feel that all the 
work the members in Region 5 do make my job easy.  We have a very big region, and it is hard for 
everybody to have the chance to meet everyone. I have been lucky enough to meet a lot of the members 
but there are still a few I haven’t been able too. 

 I had a blast at the convention last year in Austria.  It was an awesome time and experience. 
Austria Red Knights did a fantastic job, and I will never forget the experience. I’m looking forward to the 
upcoming convention in Germany. The international conventions are an awesome experience.  If any of 
you in the region have an opportunity to go to one, make sure that you do it.  It is amazing the array of 
people you get meet and know. 

 Since the convention I attended the fall and spring board meetings in Baltimore. They get to be 
some long days, but the work needs to get done. As board members come and go it is always nice to see 
new members of the board and sad to see the old ones leave. We always try to do what is best for the 
organization. I am looking forward to this coming and year serving on the board. 

 Next week I will be leaving to go to the Western Rally in Sydney, BC. Looking forward to it, as it 
is always a really great time. It is beautiful country out there. If you ever get the chance to visit the area 
don’t pass it up. Also had a great time in Spokane last year. The Washington group did an awesome job. 

 I have spent the spring getting state and provincial rep programs in place. I finally got members in 
place so we can get started. Every state and province that has a chapter in it now has a rep for their area.  I 
just must get the email addresses set up and work on a little education and we should be good to go. 

 I am looking forward to the new year and meeting more members along the way. Everybody stay 
safe and healthy and have an awesome year. 

 

Lance Coit 

Region 5 Director 
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